<ECENED & INSPECTED

Marlene Dorich
Secretary of the FCC
445 12 S’ SW JUL 112005 w
Washington DC 20554 .
FCC- MAILROOM | Ref: ITC-214-19990115-00042
Dear Ms Dortch,

I would like to inform you that Global Telecom USA Inc. went out of business and was
dissolved on 3/17/2005 and I surrender the 214 Authorization.

Global Telecom USA Inc. does not have any more customers.

Rebecca from the FCC policy division , instructed me to send you this letter.

Sincerely Yours,
Daniel Feldman

22 Carlton Rd,
Monsey NY 10952
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